
 
 
 

Centinela Hospital Medical Center will close its 
Maternal Child Health Services on October 25, 2023. 

 
Inpatient capacity will be added to serve community needs.  
 
This closure will include the elimination of the following services: 
 

o Obstetrics  
o Labor and Delivery 
o Newborn Nursery  
o Level III Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) 

 

This will result in the suspension of 17 perinatal beds, nine NICU beds, and the newborn nursery. 
Approximately 72 employees will be impacted. Staff will be offered positions to remain with Centinela Hospital 
Medical Center, St. Francis Medical Center, and other Prime Healthcare facilities. 
 
Nearest Available Comparable Services  
The nearest three hospitals listed below offer Maternal Child Health Services and serve Medi-Cal 
and Medicare patients:  
 

Martin Luther King Jr. 
Community Hospital 
1680 E. 120th Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90059 
Phone: 424-338-8000 
Located 7.9 miles from 
Centinela Hospital Medical Center 

Providence Little Company 
of Mary Medical Center Torrance 
4101 Torrance Boulevard 
Torrance, CA 90503 
Phone: 310-540-7676 
Located 8.7 miles from 
Centinela Hospital Medical Center 
 

St. Francis Medical Center 
3630 E. Imperial Highway 
Lynwood, CA 90262 
Phone: 310-900-8900 
Located 9.6 miles from 
Centinela Hospital Medical Center 

Hospital Medical Center 

 
Comments  
Interested parties may direct comments to the individuals listed below: 
 

Mohammad Abdelnaser, RN 
Chief Executive Officer 
Centinela Hospital Medical Center 
555 E. Hardy Street 
Inglewood, CA 90301 
Phone: 310-680-8092 

Christopher Doan, Esq.  
Managing Associate General Counsel 
Prime Healthcare 
3480 E. Guasti Road 
Ontario, CA 91761 
Phone: 310-259-4706  
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